
November 2, 2009 

 
Hey Brent, 

  
 

Just a quick note to thank you and your team for doing such a great job in setting 
up our Sport Court in Golden BC - looks great, and was done in a timely and 

efficient fashion. From the initial discussion of doing the project to the final install, 
working with you has been a pleasure and the result speaks for itself. 

 
It was a rather simple decision to call you to get this done for me at our BC 

property, as this is the second court you have put in for us, the first one being out 
in Springbank AB several years ago - and that too went off without a hitch and the 

end result being a fantastic product for the family to enjoy. 
  

Thanks again Brent - we appreciate the great work and ongoing support you 

provide - we certainly know where to call if the need should arise again! Good 
luck. 

  
 

 
Best Regards 

  
 

Brian M 
Calgary, AB 
 


